
  Development and Governmental Affairs Committee 
April 24, 2019 Johnsburg Village Hall 

 
In attendance:  
Chairman Frost, Committee Members Doyle, Block, Loud, and Adams 
Meeting started 6:30pm  
 
TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

 
Minutes 
 
 
 
 
Chairman’s 
Report 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
New Business  

 
Committee Member Adams moved to approve 
the Janurary 24, 2019 minutes.  Seconded by 
Committee Member Doyle. All Committee 
Members present voted aye. Motion carried 
 
Chairman Frost informed the committee that the 
Village has been awarded a grant to install 
sidewalks on Chapel Hill Road. He added that 
the building team is working on the selection 
process to hire architects for the Village of 
Johnsburg’s David G. Dominguez Municipal 
Center.  
 
No Old Business Reported.  
 
 
Chairman Frost updated the committee about 
the new fence request that has been coming in 
on water front properties. Mr. Frost also 
informed the committee on the process/ground 
breaking project for the business Discount Tire. 
 
The Committee continued their discussions on 
different projects in the historic downtown area 
and the timeline of when projects will be 
complete.  Some of the projects are the former 
Hettermann’s tavern, the dental office, Hogan’s 
property, and the vacant land behind the dental 
office. The committee also requested to review 
a map of available vacant land and properties 
with zoning conditions expiring in 2020.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Timothy Haynes to provide 
zoning maps and monthly 
permit status from the 
building department.  

Adjournment Committee Member Doyle motioned to adjourn 
the meeting. Committee Member Loud seconded 
the motion. All Committee Members present 
voted aye. Motion carried at 7:02 p.m. 

 

 


